St Bridget’s C of E Primary School

KEYSTAGE ONE PARENTS QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS
PARENTS’ EVENING — AUTUMN 2018

This feedback form was aimed at Key Stage One parents as a way of capturing their thoughts on their and
their child’s experience at St Bridget’s.

Question Asked Answered Yes Answered No
Woas the m?etlng informative and do gou.have a better 100% 0%
understanding of how to support your child?
Did your meeting run to time? 7.2% 2.8%
35) m

Any other comments

Nice to hear Bobby is doing well.

We really appreciate how Mrs Lacey and Mrs Coakley-Hines are supporting and encouraging my son.

All good thank you.

Very enjoyable meeting. Prompt, informative and very encouraging. Well done

Helpful, reassuring, encouraging and a positive experience as always. Thank you.

Really supportive, helpful comments and the teachers know and understand my daughter.

We do appreciate the great love & education efforts from all teachers in STB. Thanks!

Mr Marriott is great. He communicates so well and is so enthusiastic about the children. I am delighted to have my second
child in his class.

Great to have a school meeting within the first term.

Mrs Nickson has been the key to settling Mya into the change that year one brings. We are both very thankful for all her
support and dedication.

Some direction signs for the classrooms please- stops me wandering around. Thanks.

Useful to speak to both Mrs Nickson and Mrs Macleod about our son, valuable feedback, think they do a great job, the school
is excellent. Particularly like the use of the values system and the leaf/stars system the kids seem to really buy into that.
All very helpful and informative. Plenty of information on how we can support our child at home, as well.




